
 
 

Proposed Cabinet response to recommendations from Overview and Scrutiny on Car Parking Strategy 

Recommendation arising from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting on 31 October 2023 

Recommendation Agree 

(Y / N) 

Comment Responsible Cabinet 

Member 

Lead Officer 

1. That consideration is given to whether 

more can be done on the widening of car 

parking bays within the Car Parking 

Strategy.  

Y As part of the strategy we will 

be undertaking a review of our 

bay sizes, and purpose.  

Tony Dale Susan Hughes, 

Business Manager for 

Support and Advice 

2. That consideration is given to the level of 

need for, and provision of, more disabled 

parking spaces. 

Y The strategy intends to engage 

fully with all customers and 

stakeholders, this will ensure 

that we are identifying and 

addressing the needs of 
customers.  

Tony Dale Susan Hughes, 

Business Manager for 

Support and Advice 

3. That the provision of secure bicycle 

parking (for pedal and electric bicycles) is 

included within the strategy.  

Y We aim to undertake a review 

of our car parks, assess usage of 

current cycle racks and where 

possible increase this.  

Tony Dale Susan Hughes, 

Business Manager for 

Support and Advice 

 


